Tuesday, 07 February 2020
Dear Applicant

Teaching Vacancy

Thank you for showing an interest in our vacancy.  Hopefully all the information you need is in the attached documents.   Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Closing date for applications is 09:00 on Monday 2nd March with interviews scheduled for Monday 9th March 2020.
Yours sincerely

Mrs L Downes

Head Teacher

